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  Letter dated 9 January 2019 from the President of the 

Security Council addressed to the Secretary-General 
 

 

 I have the honour to inform you that your letter dated 31 December 2018 

(S/2019/28) concerning your proposal to establish a United Nations mission to 

support the implementation of the Agreement on the City of Hudaydah and the Ports 

of Hudaydah, Salif and Ra’s Isa (“the Hudaydah Agreement”) has been received by 

the members of the Security Council. In line with usual practice, consideration will 

be given to your proposal by the members of the Council.  

 

 

(Signed) José Singer Weisinger  

President of the Security Council 

 

 

 * Reissued for technical reasons on 14 January 2019. 
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